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          Can you believe we are here together planning for the fourth 

month of the year already? I have been blessed with another year of 

“What a Wonderful Life” as I celebrate another birthday. No, all the 

events of the years passed have been wonderful days, but I have been 

blessed with many wonderful events along the way. One of the 

wonderful events of the last month was celebrating Wallace and 

Edna Truelove’s SIXTYTH ANNIVERSARY. What a great 

celebration it was!  Their daughters were planning their celebration for the Saturday after 

their anniversary, February 21st, but we had already planned our “Chili Cook-off” for the 

21st and Wallace and Edna didn’t want to miss our “Chili Cook-off”. So, they postponed 

the celebration until March 7th and what a great day it turned out to be….  

TRUE LOVE never grows old!       
 

                                   Wallace and Edna Truelove – 60 years of love 

 

     This brings me to the next part of my article for this month.  This is dedicated to Judy 

Hilliard, a member of Chapter X – Wake Forest. Judy has been a dear friend since my 

first year in GWRRA. She exemplifies the true spirit of GWRRA Member Enhancement, 

“taking care of each other as family members”. Judy has been taking Cancer treatments 

for a number of years and is joining another Clinical Trial to continue her “journey with 

Cancer”. Judy and Ronald shared doctors and shared their love for life and the people 

they were around.  

     Thank you, Judy, for your love for your GWRRA family and your wonderful example 

of how we all should live our lives. God has richly blessed me by bringing you into my 

life. I continue to pray for you and Johnny. 

     Let’s stop and think a minute, Gold Wing Road Riders Association was chartered in 

1977 which means; members that were involved in 1977 that were 40 would be 78 now 

and members that were 50 would be 88 now. How many active members do we have that 

are less than 50 years of age? Not many of our GWRRA members that are over 80 are 

still riding?  

     How do we treat our members 75, 80, 85 or 90 years old? Do we treat them with the 

respect they have earned?  Do we ignore them or do we include them in our activities? 

Many of our members are in the 75 to 90 age range now? Remember the members in this 

From your Chapter Team Leader, 
Frankie Medlin  



age range have been Rider Educators, Member Enhancement Coordinators, Chapter 

Treasurers, Chapter Directors, Assistant Chapter Directors or even District, Region or 

International leaders. As they enter into the time in their life when they can no longer ride 

or when they have health issues that put them in facilities, rehab centers or hospitals, we 

must keep in mind what they have done for all of us in our GWRRA family. We should 

provide them with the support they need, whether it be emotion support, spiritual support 

or even in some cases financial support. If they need us, we must be there for them.  

     One day those of us in our 50’s, 60’s or 70’s now will be in our 70’s, 80’s or 90’s. 

Will we set the example for those coming along in our foot steps to follow?  ….. The 

example that we hope our followers will continue to set for their followers. Are we 

providing the support our predecessors need? Are we there for them like we should be?  I 

hope all of us can say we are doing for them as we would like for our followers to do for 

us…..  If we haven’t been providing the respect, love and care we should, it isn’t too 

late….Start now…..JUST DO IT!!!!! 

     When we sit around and complain that they aren’t doing things like we think they 

should, we must stop and remember they have been where we are now and that one day 

we will be where they are now!!!!  WE ARE F-A-M-I-L-Y, SO LET’S TREAT ONE 

ANOTHER WITH THE RESPECT WE ALL WISH FOR!!! Put a little LOVE IN 

YOUR HEART AND THE WORLD WILL BE A BETTER PLACE…….Have you ever 

heard those words before? 

     Our wonderful Chapter Couple, Tom and Linda Tipton, continue to capture the 

Eastern Couples’ Plaque and continue to travel. Way to go, Tom and Linda, keep riding 

and enjoying the ride. 

     Ride Coordinators, Charles and Sue Langley announced a ride to Rocky Mount on 

March 28 for ”Blessing of the Bikes”. We have enjoyed several rides during March. 

Maybe the weather is finally going to be riding weather. Come ride with us. Look for a 

sneak preview of upcoming ride details at our meeting each month, so don’t miss out by 

missing our meeting. 

     If you get a call to share announcements or plans for a ride, use our C2 Phone Tree 

and call the next person or couple below your name. The Phone Tree has been emailed to 

everyone and can be found on the C2 Website.  

      C2 will be celebrating their 25th Anniversary in June. Let’s talk about plans for a 

celebration. If you have ideas, please share them with me.  

     We are hoping many of you will be able to go to “Wings Over the Smokies” in July.  

We will miss those of you that can’t go. We have sent a workers list to Dorothy so she 

can get the work schedule put together. We had to change our motel reservations from 

Great Smokies Inn to Microtel, but were able to get rooms for everyone. We are looking 

forward to another great rally in Cherokee. We hope to be able to go to Cherokee on 

Tuesday and enjoy the rest of the week there. And of course, we are planning to enjoy 

playing marbles and will be glad to teach anyone that doesn’t know how to play.   

     Remember, we plan some of our impromptu rides at marbles on Friday nights at 

Wendy’s so come join us for fun on Friday nights. We are always offering to teach others 

how to play as they stop by to ask about our game. Come join us any Friday night that 

you can.  

     For those of you outside of our chapter, we invite you to visit with us at our gathering 

anytime. If you have visited us, please continue to come and visit. We meet the first 



Tuesday of each month at Parkside Café, 2176 US Hwy 70A East, Selma, NC and our 

April gathering will be April 7th. 

     Judy Bankston puts together a great newsletter each month and you can make it even 

better by writing an article for it.  Just send it to Judy by the 20th of the month. Her email 

address is on the front page of our newsletter. You can help Judy make our newsletter 

ever better if you contribute. Congratulations, Judy, for winning “Newsletter of the 

Month” for February. 

     Thanks to those of you who are always willing to help when help is needed. 

 

Let’s ride for FUN, FRIENDS and SAFETY……..RIDE SAFE!!            

                                             

Frankie Medlin,  

Your C-2 Team Leader 

 

************************************************************************ 
 Somewhere in this newsletter, we have hidden someone’s GWRRA Member number. Be sure to look to 

see if it’s your number.  Each month we will have something special for anyone who has found their 

member number and who tells where they found it before the meeting starts.  Maybe it will be YOU!!!!! 

 

 

                                        

 

                                
 

 

 
    

     We just cannot get winter out of here!  

     We have just enough warm days to get our hopes up that warm weather is here to stay, 

but to no avail. I promise winter will subside and spring will slide in and then we will 

hear, “It’s too HOT to ride”. A few of us have been already riding on those no ICE days. 

So congrats is in order to the members that have already got their motorcycles in shape 

for the upcoming riding season. For the members still waiting and have yet to get their 

cycles in shape, here are a few things to make sure you do before you ride.  

       T- CLOCK your motorcycles please!!! If not for your safety for everyone’s safety 

that rides on the road at the same time you are riding!  

  I have seen on a few rides that it is very clear that some RIDERS do not take the safety 

of others serious! Please do not fall in to this list.  

        Here is the T-CLOCK list to make it easy for everyone. 

From your Assistant Chapter 
Director, 

Tom Tipton  



 T-CLOCK Inspection Worksheet 

 
T-CLOCK is a mnemonic developed by the Motorcycle Safety Foundation for assisting 

you in doing a comprehensive pre-ride (or a pre-purchase) inspection of a motorcycle. It 

is easily memorized and very useful. The individual letters stand for the specific areas to 

check:  

 T — Tires & Wheels  

 C — Controls  

 L — Lights  

 O — Oil  

 C — Chassis  

 K — Kickstand  

Just print these pages and stick them on the wall near where you store your 

motorcycle(s), or stuff them in your tank bag or under the seat...  

   

T — TIRES & WHEELS  

Item  Check  Look for  
Check 

off  

Tires  Condition  
Tread depth, wear, weathering, evenly seated, bulges, imbedded 

objects.  

Front - 

Rear  

   
Air 

Pressure  
Check when cold, adjust to load/speed.  

Front - 

Rear  

Wheels  Spokes  
Bent, broken, missing, tension, check at top of wheel: "ring" == 

OK, "thud" == loose spoke.  

Front - 

Rear  

   Cast  Cracks, dents.  
Front - 

Rear  

   Rims  
Out of round/true == 5mm. Spin wheel, index against a 

stationary pointer.  

Front - 

Rear  

   Bearings  
Grab top and bottom of tire and flex: No freeplay (click) between 

hub and axle, no growl when spinning  

Front - 

Rear  

   Seals  
Cracked, cut or torn, excessive grease on outside, reddish-brown 

outside.  

Front - 

Rear  

   

C — CONTROLS  

Item  Check  Look for  Check off  

Levers  Condition  Broken, bent, cracked, mounts tight, ball ends on handlebar lever.  
Front - 

Rear  

http://www.tiac.net/users/emax/MSF/aboutMSF.html


   Pivots  Lubricated.     

Cables  Condition  Fraying, kinks, lubrication; ends and length     

   Routing  
No interference or pulling at steering head, suspension; no sharp 

angles, wire looms in place.  
   

Hoses  Condition  Cuts, cracks, leaks, bulges, chafing, deterioration.     

   Routing  
No interference or pulling at steering head, suspension, no sharp 

angles, wire looms in place.  
   

Throttle  Operation  Moves freely, snaps closed, no revving.     

   

L — LIGHTS  

Item  Check  Look for  
Check 

off  

Battery  Condition  Terminals clean and tight, electrolyte level, held down securely.     

   
Vent 

Tube  
Not kinked, routed properly, not plugged.     

Lenses  Condition  Cracked, broken, securely mounted, excessive condensation.     

Reflectors  Condition  Cracked, broken, securely mounted.     

Wiring  Condition  Fraying, chafing, insulation.     

   Routing  
Pinched, no interference or pulling at steering head or 

suspension, wire looms and ties in place, connectors tight, clean.  
   

Headlamp  Condition  Cracks, reflector, mounting and adjustment system.     

   Aim  Height and right/left.     

   

O — OIL  

Item  Check  Look for  Check off  

Levels  Engine Oil  Check warm on center stand, dipstick, sight glass.     

   Hypoid Gear Oil  Transmission, rear drive, shaft.     

   Hydraulic Fluid  Brakes, clutch, reservoir or sight glass.     

   Coolant  Reservoir and/or coolant recovery tank — cool only.     

   Fuel  Tank or gauge.     

Leaks  Engine Oil  Gaskets, housings, seals.     

   Hypoid Gear  Gaskets, seals, breathers.     

   Hydraulic Fluid  Hoses, master cylinders, calipers.     

   Coolant  Radiator, hoses, tanks, fittings, pipes.     



   Fuel  Lines, fuel taps, carbs.     

   

C — CHASSIS  

Item  Check  Look for  
Check 

off  

Frame  Condition  
Cracks at gussets, accessory mounts, look for paint 

lifting.  
   

   
Steering-Head 

Bearings  

No Detent or tight spots through full travel, raise 

front wheel, check for play by pushing/pulling 

forks.  

   

   
Swing arm 

Bushings/Bearings  

Raise rear wheel, check for play by 

pushing/pulling swing arm.  
   

Suspension  Forks  
Smooth travel, equal air pressure/damping and 

anti-dive settings.  
   

   Shock(s)  

Smooth travel, equal preload, air-pressure and 

damping settings, linkage moves freely and is 

lubricated.  

   

Chain/belt  Tension  Check at tightest point.     

   Lubrication  Side plates when hot. Note: do not lubricate belts!     

   Sprockets  Teeth not hooked, securely mounted.     

Fasteners  Threaded  Tight, missing bolts, nuts.     

   Clips  Broken, missing.     

   Cotter Pins  Broken, missing.     

   

K — KICKSTAND  

Item  Check  Look for  Check off  

Center stand  Condition  Cracks, bent.     

   Retention  Springs in place, tension to hold position.     

Side stand  Condition  Cracks, bent (safety cut-out switch/pad if equipped).     

   Retention  Springs in place, tension to hold position.  
 

 
Down loaded from the MSF safety page 

 

Proud to be your ACD 

tom tipton 

 

 



                                                                                    
                                                                                 

              Wings Over the Smokies                                           WING DING 37 

                 July 9 – 11, 2015                                                 September 3 – 6, 2015                                                                 

                   Cherokee, NC                                                     Huntsville, Alabama 

                                                          

   

 
Shari Langley  

 Member Enhancement Coordinator for NC-C2 

  
GWRRA Anniversaries for April: 

Clinton and Kathy Bradner 

 

  
                                                                

 

 

                                    

              
                                                                             

 Dottie Baker     April 21                                Wayne & Beverly Branch     April 27 

 Willa Austin     April 24 

Linda Tipton      April 28             

   

 

 

 



  Sudoku 
 

Fill in the blanks so that each row, each column, and each of the nine 3x3 grids contain one each of the 

numbers 1 through 9 
                                     

 
 

 

  EAT and MEET 
     A special blessing was asked for Corky Lee of NC-K2 Fayetteville.  Corky had 

surgery that morning and then came to the NC-C2 meeting that night.  Frankie Medlin, 

Chapter Director, said a prayer for all the sick.  Tom Tipton, Assistant Chapter Director, 

recognized all visitors.  They included Chapter Greenville NC-D, Garner NC-F2, Sanford 

NC-S2, New Bern NC-D2, Wilkesboro, NC-X2 and Fayetteville NC-K2.  Steve Craig 

asked everyone to check out the GWRRA Website.  He stated that it is changing daily.  

Chapter Couples stood up and were recognized.  Frankie related the problems 

encountered at the Great Smokies Inn during Wings Over the Smokies.  The Casino has 

bought out Friday and Saturday night rooms.  All previous reservations were canceled.  

Signed contracts is the only way to prevent this from happening.  Microtel had rooms that 

were being held for GWRRA.  

     The Couple of the Year Meal drawing was won by Steve Craig, NC-S2, Sanford.   The 

Couple of the Year Plaque was won by Allison & Corky Lee, NC-F2 Fayetteville.   

Judy Bankston, Newsletter Editor, was awarded News Letter Editor of the Month for 

February.  Frankie recognized Debbie Lewis as the Cheer Coordinator for NC-C2 

Smithfield.  Birthdays and anniversaries were celebrated.   

     Sue Langley, Ride Coordinator told about rides scheduled for March.  The first is the 

Swap Meet on March 14th, Durham, NC-H2.  The Blessing of the Bikes is March 28th, 

Rocky Mount, NC-Z.  There will also be some “spur of the moment” rides.  The Vest 

Drawing was won by Dean Holton, Garner NC-F2.  Sammy Langley, Chapter Educator, 

talked about trailering.  

     A chocolate cake was raffled off.  It was made by Debbie Lewis.  It was won by 

Candis Medlin, Webmaster NC-C2.  Tom Tipton gave a technical tip – be sure to “T 

Clock” your bike.   Lucky number in the newsletter belonged to Larry Sasser.  It was 

noted that 238 people attended the Chili Cook-Off.  

50/50    $30.00        Pat Joyner    New Bern NC-D2  

              $30.00        Pat Joyner    New Bern NC-D2  

   

Reporter: Linda Hairr 

 



 

Friends for Fun, Safety & Knowledge 

 

 
 

Preparing for the Ride 
 

     By the Time you are reading this, weather in our part of the country should be in great 

shape for enjoying what we all look forward to at the end of winter, riding our 

motorcycles. Yes, some of us find it just too cool to be out in the inclement weather and 

put our sleeds up for the winter and prepare them for the upcoming season. 

     Hey, that brings us to this title of “Preparing for the Ride”. Just what do we do to get 

ready for the onslaught of sunshine and warm temperatures? Well, first off, we need to 

prepare our bikes. Oil, filters, tires, etc. However, most importantly, prepare us for the 

riding season. Therefore, how do we do this, you ask? Take a rider course and get a mini 

tune up of the body and mind. Yes, we do get complacent and since riding is 90% mental, 

it is wise to become re-adjusted with the realms of street riding on a closed course, rather 

than just jumping on the bike and hitting the open highways and by-ways of our great  

country. I hear riders saying all the time,” I do not need that course again, and I have 

already taken it three or 4 times.” Trust me, you cannot take it enough. I am a big skier 

and really enjoy the sport, but I take a lesson each year. You need to be re-acquainted 

with the feel of the bike and get your mind back in tune with the other users out there you 

will be dealing with on day –today bases. And, do not forget your most prized possession, 

your Co- Rider. He/She needs to get back into the feel of things as well. Remember also, 

that we are all 1 year older and with that comes glasses, slower reaction times, sometimes 

a little more weight and other ailments that can affect your riding judgment and decisions 

one has to make in split second increments. Work as a team! You do get your Co-Rider 

involved, don’t you? Ask if he/she can stand behind the bike and check the lights, etc. Go 

over the bike with them and have them become more familiar with the controls in case 

something should happen to you while riding. Once on the ride, use them for your second 

set of eyes. Their input makes for a more enjoyable ride and they feel part of the 

adventure you both are sharing. 

 

LEVELS I, II, III, & IV 

 

Don’t forget to keep a check on your levels, to keep them up to date, and also to plan to 

update your levels.  

Be sure to register soon and take the classes 

 

 

Ride Smart & Be Safe! 

Charles Langley 

C-2 Chapter Educator 



                                                                                                               

  
2015-2016 NC-C2 Chapter Couple 

Tom and Linda Tipton 

 
 

     

     We have enjoyed thus far being NC- C2’s Couple of the Year.  We have been 

supported in a C2’s Fashion. C2’s Fashion is defined by Linda and me as being able to 

have someone from C2 riding with us and always on the ready to just be there for us! We 

know we will have continued support from C2’s members because that is C2’s Fashion!  

It makes a member fill proud to see C2’s members getting out and riding 2 or 4 wheels 

whatever it takes to support C2’s visitation program at the same time supporting us. 

Visitation has proved to be the life blood of a chapter.  

     We as C2’s Couple understand everyone cannot nor should they be expected to visit 

every chapter every time there is a chapter meeting. Linda and I cannot. We as chapter 

members should continue to put forth the valiant effort as we do as a chapter. Linda has 

told me “we have just as much or more support as she has noticed of the other 

Couples”. That makes your heart warm a bit on the cold days and nights. That support is 

C2’s FASHION! 
     Linda and I have had a great time chasing the Couples’ Plaque and supported by the 

Die Hard C2 chapter members that can be counted on each and every time we want to 

visit and chase the Couples’ Plaque. Thanks! 

    During the winter months we have limited our visitation to mostly Eastern Chapters. 

We have only a few we have yet to visit. Hopefully we will get them soon. When warm 

weather is here to stay, we will be cycling to other parts of the NC District. 

 

Thanks again 

Proud to be 

Your COY 

tom & linda tipton 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

Greetings from your Road Captain and Ride Coordinators: 

 

This month the "road crew" would like to congratulate Judy Bankston for winning the 

Newsletter Award!!!! We love you and appreciate all that you do for the chapter. You are 

a special lady in every way!! 

That is the best news we have for this month....GO JUDY!!!! 

Love you,  

Charles and Sue 

 

 

 

Newsletter Editor 

     I want to thank each C2 member who submits and article for our newsletter each 

month.  If it was not for your help and support, we would not have won the Newsletter 

Award for the month of February. Thank you so much for your help! 

Judy Bankston, Newsletter Editor 

 

 

 



                                                               
 
       

From the Brain of your Webmaster……..C a n d i s  M e d l i n 

 

     Do we depend on technology too much? 

     What happened to the age of sitting down at dinner time with your family to talk 

about your day? 

     When did hand written notes and letters become taboo? 

     Have we lost the ability to communicate with each other?  

     I will be the first one to admit I depend too heavily on my cell phone. I use it to 

text, make calls, look things up and send and receive emails. Does this make me 

incapable of carrying on a conversation when I am face to face with someone; I hope 

not.  

     I constantly am having to remind my employees that they need to tell me when 

something is wrong or going on with them and not wait till the last minute to let me 

know they will not be coming to work. That leaves others scrambling to pick up the 

slack and make sure everything is covered. That is not an easy way to have to 

operate any company, business, club or family.035350 

     Communication is the key to any company, business, club or relationship. When 

we don’t tell others how we feel or what’s going on; that may make them feel 

unloved or that we don’t care to have them around. I strive to always have open 

means of communication and am accused at work of being brutally honest. I don’t 

do this to hurt someone’s feelings, I do it because I don’t want there to be any 

question as to where I stand with folks and where they stand with me. 

     Let’s all strive to try to get better at communicating with our GWRRA Family 

members. 

     Communication is another way to let them know they are important to us and 

our family. 

     Let’s Ride – communicate to our leaders where you would like to take a ride, 

     You can email me and/or send a picture to nc_C2_smithfield@yahoo.com.  

 

Let’s Ride, 

Candis Medlin 

919-815-6824 

nc_C2_smithfield@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 

 
 

mailto:nc_C2_smithfield@yahoo.com


SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS………………………. 

 

April 11 – Couples’ Retreat 

 

April 12 – 40th Anniversary at Schroader’s Honda 

 

April 18 – Y2 Matthews Open House at Iron Horse Motorcycles 9am-3pm 

 

April 23-25 TN Rally at Camp Jordan, Chattanooga/East Ridge, TN 

 

Friday nights – Game night at Wendy’s in Selma (Come play marbles or any other 

game.) 

 

May 3rd – Freedom Wall Celebration at Smokies HD 

 

May 3rd – Triangle Ride for Kids (Is anyone interested in going?) 

 

May 9th – Patrick Henry Girls and Boys Home Ride. Is anyone interested in going? 

 

May 16th – K2 Fayetteville Mini Rally, let’s plan a ride there for this fun day…. 

 See flyer on our web site 

 

May 29-30th Hillbilly Hoedown (Catawba Meadows Park opens Thursday at 8 am for 

camping and we will have camp site set up from Thursday morning until Sunday 

morning. If you are staying at a motel, you can still gather with us at the camp site at 

Catawba Meadows Park.) See flyer on our web site 
 
 
 

Cheer Coordinator 
In April of each year, we will be updating our Member information. At the April meeting, 

I will be collecting information from everyone and/or checking information that I already 

have. I appreciate your cooperation in advance. 

 

Debbie Lewis 

Cheer Coordinator 

 

 
 

 



   

                                                
 

 
How are your new year’s resolutions coming along? Are you still going to the gym or have 

you already backed off some and only go now-n-then in trying to keep yourself in better 

shape? Have you lost the pounds that you wanted to and continuing to lose more or are you 

slowly gaining back the weight that you lost? Are you spending more quality time with your 

spouse, grandkids or significant other?  

The analogy between personal resolutions and those in your business life mirror those of a 

chapter and its members. Late last year or early this year what resolutions did you make to 

yourself regarding your involvement in your GWRRA chapter. Did you make a resolution to 

yourself that you have expertise that would benefit your chapter and its members and that 

you should get more involved and share your knowledge? Did you resolve to become a safer 

rider by taking Rider Ed courses knowing that by doing so you would be adding to your 

riding enjoyment and safety for both you and your spouse? Did you resolve to learn more 

about GWRRA by taking Leadership Training and Membership Enhancement classes? 

Where do you stand on your personal, business and GWRRA resolutions? Are you satisfied 

where you are at this point in time with meeting those resolutions? There are 8 questions in 

the above paragraphs. Where do you stand in response to these questions? Some of you may 

be checking to see if there really are 8 questions above and others will be thinking about the 

resolutions they made and how they are stacking up in meeting those resolution goals.  

I would hope that you are in the second category and revisiting your goals and determining 

whether they are realistic and obtainable goals. Are you slacking off in your resolve to meet 

your goals or are you continuing to push yourself to meet your goals. I would hope that you 

are in the second group. You never know what you are capable of doing until you push 

yourself and believe that which may appear unattainable can become a reality with 

perseverance.  

I believe that in each chapter there are folks that have ideas that when brought to the attention 

of others an acted upon will be a driving force leading to a stronger and more cohesive 

chapter. Break this down into smaller pieces and you come up with the Chapter Director 

asking folks for their input on places to ride to, places to eat, how to become safer group 

riders and how to make it more fun for your members and those that come to your monthly 

gatherings.  

You put all these little ideas together and act on them and you have the beginning of a strong 

and vibrate chapter that will go on indefinitely.  

Get out there and visit other chapters, attend each other’s chapter events or plan a two-three 

day ride to other District rallies. We got strong support from all the Districts in Region A 

(Florida, South Carolina, Georgia, Alabama and Mississippi) with 501 members attending 

Wings over The Smokies® 2014 
 



 
 

                                                         

SPRING FLING 
THE TENNESSEE DISTRICT CONVENTION 

“SOUTHERN FAMILY REUNION” 
CAMP JORDAN ARENA, EAST RIDGE TENNESSEE       

April 23—25, 2015 
 

 

 

There comes a time in life, when you walk away from all the drama and people who 

create it.  

Surround yourself with people who make you laugh, forget the bad, and focus on the 

good. 

Love the people who treat you right. 

Pray for the ones who don’t. 

Life is too short to be anything but happy. 

Falling down is part of life, getting back up is living. 

 

Let’s live….come ride with us…….. 

   



 

 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY
Wake Forest chged 

from Monday 

nights to Sunday 

afternoons   

…………………….…

…

Statesville- mtg 

place Greg's 

Famous Barb-q, 

707 Sullivan RD. 

(Highway 21)

R Thomasville - new 

meeting place - 

Loflin's Restraurant, 

108 Randolph Street, 

Thomasville……..

1 2                              
D Greenville 730                             

G  High Point 700                           

V Statesville 7:30    

3             
Game 

night at 

Wendy's                  

4                                  
G2 Waynesville 4                                    

5                   
X Wake Forest 6

6 7                                  
C2 Smithfield 630 at 

Parkside          

8 9             
A Greensboro 730                    

T2 Albemarle 730                          

10 
Game 

night at 

Wendy's 

11X2 Wilkesboro2   

Couples Retreat                                    

L2 Mooresville 10                                     

U2 Laurinburg 3                              

12  40th Anniv           

Schroader's 

Honda

13 14                            
B2 Winston Salem 730                   

P2 Forest City 730                 

Z Rocky Mount 730

15 16F2 Garner730     

H2 Durham 730      

E2 Eliz City 730                                      

17    
Game 

night at 

Wendy's     

18 S2 Sanford 12                                

M2 Hendersonville 9           

Q Wilmington               

Y2 Matthews Open 

House 9am-3pm

19            
O2 Hickory 6          

20           
D2 New Bern 730           

W Eden 730

21  E Cary  730                                               

M Salisbury 7

22 23                              
N Burlington 730      

TN Rally 23-25

24Game 

night at 

Wendy's

25 I Asheville 10                                                

Y Morganton 7            

L Gastonia 10 

26        
K2 Fayetteville 2

27 28                                  
R Thomasville 730

29 30
Y2 Monroe 

chapter is 

now 

Matthews…

………

L Gastonia-new mtg 

place…Golden Corral 

2300 E Franklin Blvd, 

Gastonia, 

NC………….....

      

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY
Wake Forest chged 

from Monday 

nights to Sunday 

afternoons   

…………………….…

Statesville- 

Greg's Famous 

Barb-q, 707 

Sullivan RD. 

(Highway 21)

R Thomasville - new 

meeting place - 

Loflin's Restraurant, 

108 Randolph Street, 

Thomasville……..

Y2 Monroe 

chapter is 

now 

Matthews…

………

L Gastonia-new 

mtg place…Golden 

Corral 2300 E 

Franklin Blvd, 

Gastonia, NC

1   Game 

night at 

Wendy's                  

2                                  
G2 Waynesville 4                     

Y2 Matthews 10               

3      Ride for Kids-

Jordan Lake           

X Wake Forest 6     

Freedom Wall 

Celebration-

Smokies HD

4 5                                  
C2 Smithfield 630 at 

Parkside          

6 7                              
D Greenville 730                             

G  High Point 700                           

V Statesville 7:30    

8 Game 

night at 

Wendy's 

9  Patrick Henry 

Boys/Girls Home 

Ride 9-3  L2 

Mooresville 10                       

X2 Wilkesboro 2               

U2 Laurinburg 3                              

10 11 12                            
B2 Winston Salem 730                                    

Z Rocky Mount 730

13 14            
A Greensboro 730                    

T2 Albemarle 730                          

15    
Game 

night at 

Wendy's     

16S2 Sanford 12                                

M2 Hendersonville 9           

Q Wilmington           

K2 Fayetteville 9am-

2pm Mini Rally

17            
O2 Hickory 6          

18           
D2 New Bern 730           

W Eden 730

19  E Cary  730                      

L Gastonia 7                         

M Salisbury 7

20 21F2 Garner730     

H2 Durham 730      

E2 Eliz City 730                                      

22Game 

night at 

Wendy's

23 I Asheville 10                                                           

24        
K2 Fayetteville 2

25 26                                  
R Thomasville 730

27 28                              
N Burlington 730 

29 
Hillbilly 

Hoedown

30P2 Forest City   

Y Morganton  

31       

April 2015

May 2015

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


